memorandum to chairman steve israel
1/23/2013 4:54:44 PM
TO: 		Chairman Steve Israel
FR:		Becca Durr, Deputy DC Finance Director 
DT:		Friday, November 15th, 2013 
RE:	DCCC Chairman’s Council Emails


You met with Jim Bonham on Wednesday, November 13th. Please thank him for meeting with you and for his pledged support to help the DCCC in 2014. 

Jim Bonham 
Email: jbonham@manatt.com

Jim, 

Thank you for taking the time to meet with me this week. I value your input and look forward to working with you this cycle. If you need anything in the meantime, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

Steve

REP. STEVE ISRAEL
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